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Newsletter 

Welcome Back! 

We have had an excellent start to the new session here at Camstradden. It has been lovely to see the 

children settle into their new classes so well.  

This session we will be focusing on improving our pupil’s writing skills, effective feedback to support next 

steps, embedding inclusive practices and maintaining high attendance levels. These priorities will sup-

port the school in achieving our grand challenges in raising attainment and meeting the needs of all of 

our learners. 

Since taking up post here at Camstradden Primary, I have been keen to increase the engagement of 

YOU, our parents, in the life of the school. I know that our parents have lots of ideas about events that 

they would like to see happening and how we could make the school even better for our children. Please 

get involved by coming along to our next Parent Meeting.               

 I look forward to seeing you there! 

                                    Miss Grace 

  Parent Meeting 

Please come along to a P.C  

meeting in school on  

           Wednesday 6th September @ 3pm 

Children welcome to stay for activities in the art 

room! 

Parent Open Afternoon 

 We would like to extend a warm welcome to 

all of our parents, on Wednesday 6th Sep to 

visit the school and join in with the children’s learning in 

class. 

P7, P7/6, P6/5, P5, P5/4—2:00-2:30pm 

P1A, P1B, P2, P3/2, P3, P4/3 –2:30-3:00pm 

Follow us on: 

@camstraddenps 

 

School Website: 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/

gc/camstraddenprimaryschoolgcc/ 

 

Contact Details: 

Tel: 0141 944 2971          Email: headteacher@camstradden-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

Child Protection Co-ordinator- Miss Grace (HT).  

Please ask to speak to Miss Grace if you have any concerns about our pupils. 




